
 

 

 

 

    

   

  

                           
   

                           

  

A warm welcome back to the last half term of this school year. I hope you had a lovely half term and enjoyed 

getting outside on some of those beautiful, sunny days. 

This week began with us welcoming two new children into our Lea Endowed Family; Lacey has joined us in  

Year 1 and Rogan has joined us in Year 5. Both children have settled in so well and we are delighted that they 

have joined our school family.  

Please take a look at the latest Curriculum Learning Overviews for this half term. You will find these on each 

of the class areas. They are a summary of the planned Teaching and Learning which you may find helpful to 

discuss with your child. 

The first week back has flown by and we are in the process of making plans for September. With this in mind, 

we are planning to have a “Move On” morning for all the children from Year R to Year 5, on Monday 12th 

July. The children will spend the morning with their teachers for September, and you will receive a letter 

outlining the Class arrangements for the new academic year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

      

                                                             

                                                                      

 

 

                    

 

 
                 

                                                      Thank you for your support, 

                                                                                                                        C M Seagrave                                                                                                                                                       

LEA ENDOWED CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter No 25 

Friday 11th June 2021 

Our Value this week is 

 HOPE 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

With all the recent news coverage, I’m sure you will have read and heard about the rise of cases of Covid-19 

in Lancashire, and across the North West. As we are mindful of the rising cases in our area, (at least 2 local 

schools have had to close Bubbles this week) we will continue to keep our current systems under constant 

review.  We will only make further changes if they are appropriate, and are in line with our Risk Assessments 

and for the health and safety of our whole school family. Thank you for your patience and understanding as 

we wait for updated guidance from the government. 

IMPORTANT: If any of your household are displaying symptoms, it is extremely important that you keep 

your child at home until the symptomatic person in the family, has received a negative PCR test. 

Y6 COMPASSION CAKE SALE 

Friday 18th June 

All money raised goes towards  

sponsoring Hamza -  50p a cake  

Donations of cakes very welcome.  

Please bring into school on Friday 18th June. 

 

PE KITS  

I am delighted that our uniform 

suppliers, Top One and Bang Bang 

have agreed to stock navy blue  

PE Hoodies and Zoodies, with our 

Lea Endowed logo, for children to 

wear on their PE days. Our two 

new children have already bought 

them and they look great! 


